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Friday 18th March 2022 
Dear Nursery Families, 
 
As you may be aware, Miss Corr is expecting a baby early in the Summer term. She will be beginning her maternity 
leave towards the end of next half term.  
 
To cover Miss Corr’s maternity leave, we are very pleased to have recruited Mrs Griffiths who is an experienced 
Nursery Teacher. Mrs Griffiths will begin working in Diamond class straight after Easter to ensure that we have a 
smooth transition and that the children know her well before Miss Corr takes her leave. 
 
I am sure you will all join me in sending our good wishes for the safe arrival of Miss Corr’s baby. 
 
Your Sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs Worsfold 
Headteacher 
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